
	

	

Martinez Memos 
Week of January 30, 2023 

 	
	

Spelling Words: 
vine, line, slice, rice, mine, 
nice, life, strife, after, 

call 
 

High Frequency Words: 
her, large, after, call 
 

Dear First Grade families,  
 
Thank you to my students for being flexible and working hard 
this week. We are experiencing some Winter time germs going 
around, so the class and I discussed proper washing and 
etiquette when sneezing and coughing in the classroom.  
 
We will have regular spelling homework and a test this coming 
week with our new words. Please also ensure the students are 
completing their sentences on their reading log on their own 
with correct capitalization and punctuation.  
 
We are going to have our math test on Monday, since there 
were a lot of students out this week.  
 
We had a successful 100th day of school and thank you to those 
who donated to our STEM project. 
 
   Hope you all have a wonderful week,   
     Ms. Martinez 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Homework: 
Reading Log- due on Fri Feb 3rd  
  
Spelling- due on Fri Feb 3rd  
 
Math practice- due the next day 
it is given 
 
 

 

Friendly reminders: 
 
* We would love to have some goodies for 
our treasure box such as dollar store 
items or gently used toys/stuffed animals. 
 
* Volunteers are needed for the following: 
-dust classroom and outdoor cubbies 
-set up STEM activities for science 
-cook in the kitchen on Feb 16th at 11am. 
-print/cut spelling words 
-read with/to students 
 
 
 
 

 

Important Dates: 
 
Fri Feb 3rd- “A” Honor Roll/ Morning 
Mile Assembly  
 
 
Ask your child about: 
PE- competitive team based games 
Art- intro to Ukulele and Kalimba 
In class- Unity projects, mindfulness 
activities, and “Show and Tell” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

	

                    

	

	


